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A review of the roles and responsibilities of Departmental Computing Liaison Officers was undertaken pre-merger, but no changes were implemented.  This review identified that the DCLOs would fall into two categories:
DCLO - Role 1

The DCLO will commit to:
· regularly attend Computer Users Forum Meetings

· act as a conduit for communication and information dissemination purposes between Computing Services and their department

· attend Computing Services organised special interest events as necessary and relevant
DCLO Plus Role 2
The DCLO will commit to:

· those roles described above, plus
Departmental User Administrator (DUA) rights - following relevant training the DCLO Plus will be able to:
· reset passwords

· unlock accounts

· change name of and description for any user within their departmental container of the Netware Directory Service (NDS)

· have enhanced file access rights to departmental shared drive (apart from supervisor rights)

· be a trustee of their departmental printer groups which allows control over users able to print to a group of printers

· resolve departmental print queue problems

· liaise with Computing Services to carry out installation of local installs of application software

Departmental Application Installer (DAI) rights - following attendance at the pre-requisite Departmental Application Installers Course they will be able to:

· create application objects within the departmental application container of that department and associate that application with users within that department.

As network rights are an extremely powerful tool great care concerning their allocation and use must be observed at all times and as such a DCLO will be unable:

· to create or delete objects in NDS

· to access other users Home (H:\)drives

The thinking post-merger is that, while it would be preferable to have a co-ordinated approach to the roles and responsibilities of Local Computing Representatives (LCRs) across both campuses, this is not going to be possible immediately.
One of these reasons for this is that the School of Medicine has recently been restructured into a divisional structure.  The School’s computing representation is now being reviewed and a number of meetings with Ian Doyle, the Business and Planning Manager for the School of Medicine, have taken place.  Ian has included in his school strategy a new IT department, but this is still in the planning stage and it is not anticipated that any decisions will be made in the short term.
With this in mind, it has now been decided that all LCRs in the WCMBLHS will be contacted and asked to nominate which of the above roles they wish to fulfil.  Those LCRs who ask for a more ‘hands on’ approach will then be given the appropriate training so that they are able to carry out these duties properly.
